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Welcome back to Term 4! I hope families enjoyed at least a few days of the beautiful weather, we were all af-

forded.  

Holidays proved very challenging for me and my family, as we lost my father in Terry O’Shea. Dad had been un-

well, but nothing really prepares you for the loss of a parent, as far too many of you would know. In preparing 

Dad’s eulogy, I was reminded of the words etched into Mary MacKillop’s tomb ‘remember, we are but travellers 

here’. Dad started from humble beginnings, but was in hindsight a motivated and driven person, forever setting 

goals and achieving them. As I reflected on Dad’s life journey, I noticed that his goals were realised early in life. 

He started work young, he married young, he committed to buying real estate young, he went into business 

young, became a father young and was consequently able to retire young. Dad’s eye (he only had one in the 

end) was always firmly planted on the next destination. However, in reflecting upon Dad’s life it became evident 

to me that his ‘highlight moments’ all fell firmly amongst the chaos of the everyday journey. The busy, compli-

cated and probably the most stressful times of life can often deliver the best of blessings. The stage of life you, 

as young parents, may presently be navigating. It took my mind to Proverb 16:9 as Dad’s life was a perfect illus-

tration of how “The heart of man plans his way, but the Lord establishes his steps”. This time of reflection 

brought home for me how important it is to ‘savour the journey’ and take time for fellow travellers, as these 

are the things remembered and celebrated at the end of one’s life. Our family certainly felt great comfort from 

the myriads of fellow-travellers that Dad had gathered along his life’s pilgrimage. We seem to be forever 

‘travelling’ and the trip sometimes goes faster than we first had imagined. Joyce Rupp (2005) reminds us to 

‘allow the ups and downs of daily life to be the pilgrimage and adventure it really is’ and this is my wish for eve-

ryone, as we journey together toward the culmination of another year. Returning to a truck load of happy, vi-

brant St. Patrick’s faces this week has certainly pumped up my tyres and we have all hit the road running.  

 

Preparations for 2025 are rolling out nicely. Today parents will receive an e-mail outlining the process being 

followed for arranging classes for next year. This will include information around how to submit any considera-

tions you feel warrant our attention. Please note all parent letters need to be submitted no later than Monday, 

14th October, 2024. This may not result in the outcome you are after, but it makes the process comprehensive. 

Once classes are finalised the decision will be final, as we spend hours to ensure classes are organised in the 

best way possible, for the common good of the vast number of students at St. Patrick’s. 

Again, thanks for an amazing start to the term. I certainly feel privileged and blessed to be travelling the same 

road as you and your wonderful children. This weekend I hope you are able to enjoy the sunshine and savour 

this part of the journey!! Always!  

https://www.facebook.com/St-Patricks-Catholic-Primary-School-Bundaberg-552393574890558/
https://www.bundabergcatholic.net.au/


APRE NEWS—CHILDREN’S MASS 



BOOKCLUB 

Book club catalogues were sent home with your child 

this week. 

A reminder that all orders need to be made ONLINE via 

LOOP payment on the Scholastic website via 

www.scholastic.com.au/LOOP.   

All orders are due by Monday 14th October. 

As soon as orders are dispatched to us, we will then 

send home with your child. 

 

CULTURAL NIGHT—SAVE THE DATE 

https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx


SHALOM COLLEGE CHAMBER STRINGS & CHOIR 

Treat yourself to ‘An Afternoon of Beautiful Music’ from the Shalom College Chamber String Ensemble and Col-

lege Choir as they give their final performance for 2024. The program includes a variety of music from inspiring 

classics to catchy contemporary works, it is sure to have something in it for everyone.  

At this concert, the groups will celebrate their senior cohort who have been valued members of the music com-

munity at Shalom since 2019.   



TERM FOUR PLANNER 

WEEK 2 Week 7th October - 11th October     

Monday KING'S BIRTHDAY PUBLIC HOLIDAY 

Tuesday—Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am Reef Guardians 

WEEK 3 Week 14th October - 18th October     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 5 & 1 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 4M 

Thursday Bundaberg Primary Schools Netball TBA   

WEEK 4 Week 21st October - 25th October     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 6 & Prep 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 3C 

Thursday Bundaberg Primary Schools Netball TBA   

Friday School Mass - Mission Month 9:00am Years 2-6 

WEEK 5 Week 28th October - 1st November     

Monday Prep Orientation Morning 9:00am-10:30am Prep 2025 

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 4 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 3L 

Thursday Bundaberg Primary Schools Netball TBA   

WEEK 6 Week 4th November - 8th November     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 3 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer 8:40am 3T 

WEEK 7 Week 11th November - 15th November     

Monday Remembrance Day Memorial 9:00am 5M 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8:40am 2C 

WEEK 8 Week 18th November - 22nd November     

Monday Parish Mass 9:00am Year 2 

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8:40am 2N 

Tuesday Cultural Night - Year 3, String and Choir Ensembles TBA Music 

WEEK 9 Week 25th November - 29th November     

Tuesday - Thursday  Courtyard Prayer  8:40am 2L 

Friday Senior Swimming Carnival 9:00-11:00am Years 3 & 4   

    11:00-12:30pm Years 5 & 6 

WEEK 10 Week 2nd December - 6th December     

Monday Year 1 Nativity Assembly 9:00am Whole School 

Tuesday Year 6 Graduation 9:00am Whole School 

Wednesday Celebration Night 5:00-7:00pm Whole School 

Friday End of Year Liturgy 9:00am Whole School 

  Year 6 Farewell Assembly 11:00am Whole School 

  School Dismissed 12:00pm Whole School 

    

2025 TERM DATES  

TERM 1 Tuesday 28 January - Friday 4 April 

TERM 2 Tuesday 22 April - Friday 27 June 

TERM 3 Monday 14 July - Friday 19 September 

TERM 4 Tuesday 7 October - Friday 5 December 
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